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Please oppose HB3075.  House Bill 3075 in Oregon has faced opposition due to 

concerns about its impact on constitutional rights and potential unequal application.  

The bill could create financial barriers for legal gun owners, particularly affecting 

marginalized communities such as LGBTQ+ and BIPOC individuals who are 

increasingly engaging in gun ownership.  There are concerns that the bill could give 

law enforcement undue discretion in determining who can own firearms, which is 

seen as a violation of constitutional rights.  I also believe that the bill does not 

effectively address public safety issues and instead focuses on measures that may 

disproportionately impact certain groups. 


